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LANDISVILLE - SALUNGA NEWS
 

Delegates to the conven-

tion held July 16 to 19 in

Pittsburgh, from auxiliary to
the Walter S. Ebersoie Post
185 were Mrs. Ruth Rineer

and Mrs. Philip Stumpf. Al-
ternates were Mrs. Mary
Coldren and Mrs. Marian

Montgomery.
* * *

The Landisville Mennonite

vacation Bible ‘School: was

held from July 14 - 25 from
7 to 8:45 p.m.

* * *

Miss Ann York, 140 Silver

Spring Road, Landisville has

graduated with honors from

Bucknell University. She is

a daughter of Mr. and Mrs.

Rudolph York. Miss York re-

ceived the Herbert Tustin

Prize for the highest stand-

ing in philosophy and psy-
chology.

Miss York is a ’65 gradu-

ate of Hempfield high school.
* * &

The engagement of Miss

Kathryin Sue McLanachan
to James Kendig, son of Mr.

and Mrs. Willis D. Kendig,
171 Stony Battery Rd., Sal-

unga, was announced recent-

ly by her parents, Mr. and
Mrs. James D. McLanachan,

155 Cooper Ave., Landis-

ville, A graduate of Hemp-

field high school, the pros-

pective bride graduated from

Wilson College, with a bach-

elor of arts degree. She will

be employed as a German

teacher in the Fall at E-town
high school. Her fiance, aiso

a graduate of Hempfield, was
graduated from Lehigh Uni-

versity and plans to comn:-

plete medical studies by

next year, at Jefferson Medi-

cal college.

The Rev. and Mrs. James

A. Stacey, Aurora, Illinois,
are the parents of a son born
recently in Aurora. Mrs.

Stacey is the former Joy
Harrington, daughter of Dr.

and Mrs. Clyde Harrington,

Landisville.
* Ww *®

Two members of Boy Scout

Troop 98, sponsored by St.

Leo the Great church, were
recently elevated 1o the

rank of Eagle Scout in a
Court of Honor at the

church.
Receiving the honor from

B. D. Dillard, assistant scout

executive of the Lancaster

County Council, Boy Scouts
of America, were: Stephen
Hinnenkamp, Marietta Ave.,

and Ronald Hohenwarter,
14, son of Mr. and Mrs. Paul

Hohenwarter, Lyndana Dr.,

Lancaster. Both are eighth
graders at St. Leo the Great
school.

* * *

Miss Dawn Paules, daugli-

ter of Mr. and Mrs. Charles
Paules, 6 West Main street,

Landisvifle, and Wm. Heaps,

son of Mr. and Mrs. William

Heaps, 937 East Madison

street, were married by the

Rev. Gerald Krum.

The bride is a graduate of

Hempfield high school. The

bridegroom, a graduate of
McCaskey iseinployed by

Holsum Bakery.
* - *

Two Girl Scouts from the

Penn Laurel Council joined
girls from Denmark, New
Zealand, Ireland and Peru,
at the Wilderness Encamp-

ment sponsored by Moun-

tain Laurel Girl Scout Coun-

cil of Elkins, West Virginia,

recently. The local girl wlio

participated was Miss Lyn-

dell Shindler, daughter of
Mr. and Mrs. Carlton Shind-

ler, Marietta Ave. the other

girl that attended was from

Adamstown.

Miss Shindler will be a
senior at Hempfield high
school, where she partici-
pates in hockey, gymnastics

and tennis. She is a mem-

ber of Senior Troop 67, of

Hempfield Neighborhood.

% Of This and That
(From page 1)

church, two trees and two
thick scrapbooks have in
common?
They are gifts presented

* Sunday morning to the Rev.
and Mrs. Nevin H. Zuck at

the close of his final sermon

at Elizabethtown Church of

the Brethren.
They expressed the appre-

ciation and the gratitude of

its large congregation for

the 25 years of outstanding
service given to the church

by Pastor and Mrs. Zuck.

It was a moving, impres-

sive service, as the people
gave tangible and intangible

evidence of their love and

esteem for the man and his

wife who had served so well

We felt fortunate to be in
the audience for such a beau-

tiful occasion. All of the tri-
butes touches us, but espec-
ially the gift of the trees.
One is to be planted on the
lawn of the church in Eliza-

bethtown, and the other on
the lawn of the parsonage in
Goshen, Indiana, where the
Zucks are moving soon.

In presenting the (trees,

the following quotation from

Psalm I was used: “And he

shall be like a tree planted
by the waterside, that will
bring forth his fruit in due
season. His leaf also shall

not wither, and whatsoever

he doeth, it shall prosper.”
What a wonderful way to

make sure that there will be

a living, continuing symbol

of the church’s affection and

gratitude!

Keith and Kevin Hender-

son,, twin sons of Mr. and

Mrs. Jere L. Henderson, of

1121 Nissly Road, Lancaster,

will celebrate their 9th

birthday anniversary today

(Wednesday).

MAYTOWN NEWS NOTES
Miss Grace Henderson

Mr. and Mrs. W. B. Roat-

en, New Jersey, visited the

Bobby Roatens last Monday.

Mary Lurfene Fox, Lan-

caster, called on your cor-

respondent last Monday.

Mr. and Mrs. Larry Hen-

derson and children accom-

panied a group of Armstrong

employees to a basebatil
game at Baltimore last Sun-

day.

Mrs. Rebecca Saylor, a

guest at St. Anne’s Home,

Mr. and Mrs. Ray Fryberg-

er and Miss Mathilda Davis,

Lancaster were entertained

at the Dillinger cottage at
Landisville last Wednesday.

Mayor and Mrs. Wayne
Warner and children of the

Panama Canal Zone spent
last week with Mrs. Myrtle

Warner and son Bob.

Joel Lowry, Pittsburgh, is

visiting his grandparents,

Mr. and Mrs. Ray Fryberger.

Mrs. Elizabeth Beshler is

convalescing at her home
after having recent surgery.

Mrs. Carl Houseal return-

ed from the hospital and is
convalescing at her home.

Mrs. Frank Lutze, Mariet-

ta R1, is convalescing at her
home from recent surgery at

the Carlisle Army Hospital.
Dorothea Lutze, daughter

of Mr. and Mrs. Frank Lutze

of Marietta R1, has been in

Valencia, Venezuela since

June 17. She is spending
with a. friendthe summer

who attended St. Joseph’s
Academy.

Mr. and Mrs. Warren
Watts, Minerva, Ohio, spent
last week with Mr. and Mrs,
Edgar Mayers.

Mr. and Mrs. Melvin Wel-

comer, Mr. and Mrs. Edgar
Mayers, Lynn Watts, and

Mrs. Michael KXanoff and

children attended the Watts

Reunion at Sico Park last

Saturday.
The United Church of

Christ held a picnic at Sam
‘Lewis ‘Park last -Sunday - af«

ternoon and evening. A Ves-
per service was held after

supper.
Linda Houseal will cele-

brate her birthday anniver-

sary today, (Wednesday.)
Larry Henderson will cele-

brate his birthday anniver-

sarv August 7.
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Al

bright will celebrate their

50th wedding anniversary on
Friday, August 8.

The Rev. John S. Hiestand

was pleasantly surprised at

a birthday dinner in honor

of his 60th birthday anniver-

sary last Tuesday evening

by his family at their cottage

at Mt. Gretna. Miss Ann
Culp, who celebrated her

88th birthday anniversary

and Mrs. Benjamin Kraybill,
Marietta R1 were also hon-

ored. Those attending were
the Rev. and Mrs. Hiestand,

Marian and Nadyne Heist-

and; Mr. and Mrs. Roy Burk-
holder, Carolyn and Jon

Richard Burkholder; Mr. and

Mrs. John E. Hiestand, Jonn

 

® Boro Council
(From page 1)

appeared and made state-
ments about a parking situa-

tion which exists in front of

his place of business. (State-
ments were similar to those
which appear elsewhere in
this issue of the Bulletin in

a letter to the editor). Coun-

cil read excerpts from its
minutes of meetings a year

ago which referred to the

chain of events which led
up to the placing of no park-
ing signs in the area.
Mary Frances Cassel, who

has been critical of the po-
lice department to council
on previous occasions, ap-

peared to ask questions con-
cerning the recent accident
in which the police cruiser
figured at Henry street and
‘Comfort alley. -The law - as:

Convenient Reference To

e AUTO REPAIR

STALEY'S GARAGE
General Repairs

Used Cars - Inspections

MOUNT JOY 653-5951

 

 
 

e¢ DAIRY PRODUCTS

ELWOOD MARTIN
PENSUPREME PRODUCTS
MILK & ICE CREAM

R.D.2, Ph. Mt. Joy 653-4891

Alan, Delbert, Debbie and
Kervin Hiestand; Mr. and
Mrs. Robert Hiestand, Bob-

by and Billy Hiestand; Mr.
and Mrs. Benjamin Kraybill,
Kenneth Kraybill; Mrs. C. J.
Hiestand, Sr. and Miss Ann
Culp.

The Fire Company ans-
wered a call last Saturday

night and two ambulance
calls were answered last

Tuesday.

 

he views it, which applies to

the situation at the accident

scene were read from the

motor code book for her by

Police Chief J. Bruce Kline.

Councilman Warren Foley

reported to council that ef-
forts are being made by New

Standard to depress the

noise level from its factory

and hopes to show more
progress by the middle of

this month.
The noise question arose

as a result of a petition sub-

mitted to Council recently

by residents of the neigh-

borhood.
A letter of resignation

from the Zoning Commission
was received from Harry

Stumpf, effective at the end

of August, Charles Ricedork

was named to fill the vacan:
cy

Council recommended, as

a rezrpnse to complaints

by residents of Birchland

avenue, that a letter be sent

to UGI urging them to re-
store satisfactorily a section

of the street recently dug up.

Council tock steps to re-

negotiate a contract for gar-
bage and trash disposal with

the landfill operator. The
operator is asking a $1,060

per year increase in his fees.

The property commitlee

of council, of which George

Groff is chairman, said that

a rented car is now serving

the police department while

the squad car is being -re-

paired.. Cost is $70 a week.

The Zoning commission

suggested that a street in

the proposed Melhorn devel-

opment be changed from Old

Orchard Road to Farming:

dale road to avoid confus-

ion with Orchard street, al-

ready in existence in the

borough.
Penn-Central railroad has

begun negotiations with the
borough to seek legal wvaca-

tion of Plum street in the

vicinity of the Florin freight
station.

Councilman Harry Farmer

said that many of the roses
in Memorial park were Kkil-
led by chemicals when the
area was sprayed for weeds

in the soring. He also said
that Community Council
plans to correspond with the

company which did the

spraying concerning the loss.
Council will meet in reg-

ular meeting again Monday

night. Sept. 8. postponing

froc Sept. 1, which is Labor
Day.
 

Family camping facilities,
for tents and trailers, are
now provided at 43 State
parks. The largest of these:
is located at Pymatuning
State Park with 600 individ-
ual camp sites available.

 

 An old timer is a fellow,
who can remember.

Firms Servimg Community

® EXCAVATING

C. ROBERT FRY

GENERAL EXCAVATING

® Residential

® Industrial

R.D.2, MANHEIM, PA.

Phone Mount Joy 653-1253

  

® FURNITURE

Eberly

Furniture & Floor

Covering

ELIZABETHTOWN R.D.3

114 Mi. East along Manheim

Road

Call 367-5468

 
 

® HOME IMPROVEMENT

ROOFING SIDING

SPOUTING — AWNINGS

RALPH F. KLINE

Over 20 yrs. experience

Mount Joy 653-5771
Lititz 626-7474

Ephrata 733-1224

We're particular about our
work

 
 

| ® LOANS

[nstalment Loan Service Inc.
(LOANS TO $600)

Instalment Consumer
Discount Co.

(LOANS TO $3500)

33 Cent. Sqr., Elizabethtown

PHONE 367-1185

 
  

® MASONRY

LESTER P. ESHELMAN
MASONRY

Brick - Block - Stone
Silicone Masonry

Waterproofing

Donegal Springs Road

653-5325

 
 

e¢ MEMORIALS
 

KEENER MEMORIALS

MAYTOWN, PA.

A large selection to choose

from

PHONE: 426-3531

 

 
 

© OIL SERVICE
 
 

HOLLINGER

OIL SERVICE
MOUNT JOY 653-4484

ATLANTIC PETROLEUM
PRODUCTS

Oil Burner Sales & Service
 

 
 

® PAINT & BODY WORK
 
 

Carriger
Paint & Body Shop

Cars painted. Wrecks rebuilt

Wheel Alignment Service

RHEEMS 367-6450
 

 
 

® PLUMBING
 

H. S. MECKLEY & SON

PLUMBING - HEATING

OIL BURNERS

Sales & Service
15 W. Main St. Ph. 653-5981
 

LEO KOB, INC.

Heating — Plumbing

Air Conditioning

“Since 1904”

24 South Market Etreet
Elizabethtown, Pa.
 

When in need of printing
remember The Bulletin.

Z

STAINLESS STEEL

An estimated 285 million
{pounds of nickel went inte
the manufacture of stainless
steel during 1966.


